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June 1, 2021 
 
 
Hello MCSSSD parents and guardians. 
 
Please note the vaccination clinic information posted on May 28, 2021 has been updated as 
follows: 
 
Mercer County Special Services School District, in conjunction with Robert Wood Johnson and 
the Hamilton Township Health Department, will be hosting a COVID-19 vaccination clinic on 
our campus Thursday, June 3rd. The clinic is open to all students 12 years old and older and 
they will receive the Pfizer vaccine. 
 
The second dose of the vaccine will be given on Thursday, June 24th.  
 
If you would like to sign up for this clinic, or have any questions regarding the clinic, please 
contact your school nurse at Mercer High School or Mercer Elementary School. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kimberly J. Schneider, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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